
From: Carol Fuegi [mailto:fuegi@pointroberts.net]  
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 4:49 PM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); jhutching@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: I Strongly support Point Recycling 's application for Point Roberts 
 
I strongly support Arthur Wilkowski and his Point Recycling application for 
Point Roberts. 
 
Carol Fuegi 
70 Meadow Lane 
P.O.Box 1938 
Point Roberts, WA 98281 
 


